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3/13/2018
Joshua Wagner
130 Bancroft St

Portland, Maine 04102

Sent via email

RE: Request for Letter of Ability to Serve for 130-144 Bancroft Street, Portland
Dear Mr. Wagner:

Thank you for contacting Central Maine Power Company (CMP) to inquire about the property located on
Bancroft Street in Portland. The purpose of this communication is to acknowledge receipt of your March
8, 2018 email requesting ability to serve for the site referenced above.

Currently, CMP has the ability to serve this site with single phase. If you require polyphase service, a line
extension will have to be completed. Also, as much lead time as you can reasonably provide to CMP
before the project breaks ground is always very much appreciated.

New Service Milestones

« Call 1-800-565-3181 to establish a new account and an SAP work order. Please provide both of these
to me.

e Submit Load information. Please complete this CMP spreadsheet using load information

»  Submit the easement information worksheet. Please complete this CMP form and either email or fax
back to us.

«  Submit any electronic drawings (PDF (preferred) or DWG files) of the site layout and proposed
electrical connections if you have them.

+  Preliminary meetings with CMP Advisor and Engineer to determine details of job (I will need to
schedule with your electrician/contractor-please let me know who this is)

¢ Field planner design appointment to cost out job and develop CMP Invoice.

¢ Submit invoice for payment.

o Easements signed and payment received.

«  Job scheduled for completion after the electrical inspection has been received.
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This process can take several months, depending upon several factors including transformer delivery,
potential substation upgrades, return of completed paperwork, and other customer jobs in the system that
may be ahead of yours. In addition, contact with the other utilities, including telephone and cable, should
be commenced as soon as practical. They may have additional work or charges in addition to the CMP
work required to bring your project on line.

For your convenience, here is a link to the CMP Website which contains the Handbook with details
regarding most service requirements:

www.cmpco.com/handbook

In the meantime, please contact me if you have any more questions. I can be reached at (207) 629-4552.

Thank you

Regards,

Jeff Lagueux
Central Maine Power €ompany
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